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Message

From: Belinda Crowe [IMCEAEX-
_O=MMS_OU=EXCHANGE+20ADMINISTRATIVE+20GROUP+20+28FYDlBOHF23SPDLT+29_CN=RECIPIENTS_CN=BELINDA+20CROWE79I 
569 F-4526-A078-F 5 B4958A8 917220 @ C72A47. i n g e st.l o ca l ] 

on Belinda Crowe <IMCEAEX-
behalf _O=MMS_OU=EXCHANGE+20ADMINISTRATIVE+20GROUP+20+28FYDIBOHF23SPDLT+29_CN=RECIPIENTS_CN=BELINDA+20CROWE79I 
of 569F-4526-A078-F5B4958A8917220@C72A47.ingest.local> [IMCEAEX-

_O=MMS_OU=EXCHANGE+20ADMINISTRATIVE+20GROUP+20+28FYDIBOHF23SPDLT+29 CN=RECIPIENTS_CN=BELINDA+20CROWE79I 
569F-4526-A078-F5B4958A8917220@C72A47.i ngest.local] 

Sent: 29/05/2014 07:43:24
To: David Oliver` GRO _ ]; Sophie Bialaszewski` GRO 
CC: Mark R Davies 4._._._._._._._._._._._._._cRq i]; Belinda Crowe; GRO 
Subject:RE: Letter from James Arbuthnot MP -------------------------------------------------------

Hi, I think after yesterday's meeting we can start drafting this. Sophie, would you be able to, please? 

My suggestion is that the thrust is - re the update for MPs, Paula reiterates that she wrote in confidence to JA previously 

and does not: expect him 'to use her comments re, e.g the SS report: not being ready, publicly. She will consult the Chair 

when he is back in the country about what could go in an update to MPs. 

On the AB letter, P understands AB may be under pressure but the aim of hirn being involved in the WG is that he is part 

of the oversight of the Scheme and with that comes responsibility. I think the approach should be that the WG 

discussed the letter, that is the right: place for its contents to be discussed and the Chair has written to t:he Minister 

following that discussion, That was the right place for the discussion. 

Views? 

Best wishes 

Belinda 

Belinda Crowe 

148 Old Street, LONDON, EC1V 9HQ 

GRO Postlir€e

.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-._..._.# 
- -- - 

GRO 

From: Avene O'Farrell 
Sent: 22 May 2014 14:46 
To: Chris Aujard; Mark R Davies; Belinda Crowe 
Cc: Martin Edwards 
Subject: Letter from James Arbuthnot MP 

Dear all, 

Paula has received the attached letter today from Rt Hon James Arbuthnot MP. Could you work on a response and send 

a draft back to Martin, cc me, by 29th May please. 

I also attach Paula's letter dated 14th May which James refers to. 

FYI, Paula has not seen this yet, but I will be adding it to her weekend pack. 

Many thanks, 

POL-0100320 
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Avene 

Avene O'Farrell I Executive _Assistant to Paula Vennells, Chief Executive 

148 old Street, London, EC1V 9HQ 
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^ ^ O Postluie:  GRO _._.. 
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